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The New York Times Quotes Al Martin on the
Affordable Care Act

July 20, 2011

Lathrop Gage partner Al Martin (Tax – Overland Park) was recently quoted in The New York Times

discussing a provision in the Affordable Care Act that states any group of companies under common control

are to be treated as a single company. Read more ...


